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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-99-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 3 May 1999

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET DUPLICATE CIVIC ADDRESSING - RIVER
ROAD IN THE TOWNSHIP OF
OSGOODE/SOUTH GOWER - UPDATE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

The attached letter dated 24 March 1999 from the Township of Osgoode, speaks to the issue of
duplicate civic addressing on River Road in Osgoode and South Gower.

This is for the information of the Board.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson

att.




